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Attendees: 
 
Zoran Vlah, .hr 
Jörg Schweiger, .de (Chair) 
Kristina Nordström, ICANN 
 
Apologies: 
 
Fahd Batayne, .jo 
Paul McKitrick, .nz 
 
 
 

• Zoran Vlah asked the Chair whether it would be possible to negotiate the price for 
maintenance of the Contact Repository with the potential service providers. The Chair 
replied that it might be difficult since the current prices are established on the market.  

 
• The Chair noted that he will suggest that the selection of a service provider should be 

made by the ccNSO Council based on the recommendations from the Incident Response 
Working Group. 

 
• The Chair noted that the issue of how to finance the Contact Repository would not be 

decided by the Working Group.  
 

• The Chair noted that no new information regarding the Packet Clearinghouse was 
provided and that there is no time to continue investigating this option before Cartagena. 

 
• The Chair asked for comments to the draft Incident Response Working Group update 

presentation. No comments were noted and the presentation was formally approved. 
 

• The Chair noted that the Incident Response Working Group would provide its update 
during the Working Group Updates session in Cartagena along with the other Working 
Groups that do not have specific sessions on the schedule. The length of the 
presentation should be 10-15 minutes. 

 
• The Chair pointed out that there would be no Working Group face-to-face meeting in 

Cartagena before the presentation. 
 

• Zoran asked whether it could be expected of the ccNSO Council to make any decisions 
concerning the work of the Incident Response Working Group in Cartagena. The Chair 
replied that he would expect the Council to agree to implement the Contact Repository as 
presented by the Working Group and to close down the group.  

 
 A second Working Group should then formally be set up to be in charge of the 
 implementation and maintenance process of the Repository.  
 



 The Chair noted that he would incorporate the specific requests to the Council regarding 
 the decisions in the presentation. He also added that the group might be asked to write a 
 formal report before its closure. 
 
 

• The Chair reported that the Joint Security and Stability Analysis Charter Drafting Working 
Group has finished its charter and will present it for adoption in Cartagena. After the 
adoption of the charter the working group will start its work to investigate whether or not 
there is a threat to the DNS system. 

 
 
The meeting closed. 
 


